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SR 699 (Gulf Boulevard) Repaving from 191st Avenue to SR 688 (5th Avenue N) 443666-1

Project Details
Work Type Repaving,

Safety
Improvements

Phase Design
Limits from 191st

Avenue to SR
688 (5th Avenue
N)

Length 2.8 miles
City Indian Shores
County Pinellas
Road Gulf Blvd

SR 699
Design Cost $1.1M

Contact Information
Design Manager
Jason Jordan
813-975-6169
Jason.Jordan@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave 2.8 miles along SR 699 (Gulf Boulevard) in
Pinellas County.

Updates to ADA facilities, signalization improvements, signing and
pavement markings, and the addition of a pedestrian crossing at
Sandcastle III, south of Whitehurst Avenue, are also included with
this project. 

The project is currently in the design phase. Construction is
anticipated to begin in summer 2027.


